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Recent	Email	Phishing	Attempts
We	have	been	made	aware	that	several	parents	and	staff	have
received	erroneous	emails	as	phishing	attempts	that	appear	to	be
from	our	PTO	President,	Sara	Blais.			Some	of	these	emails	may	have
subject	lines	that	reference	specific	Bancroft	events,	and	the	message
body	could	either	ask	for	your	availability	or	to	send	undisclosed
amounts	of	money	via	cash	or	gift	cards.	Please	DO	NOT	reply	to	or
intereact	with	any	links	within	these	emails.		If	you	have	any
doubts	as	to	an	interaction	with	any	member	of	the	PTO	over
electronic	sources,	please	feel	free	to	reach	out	to	us	at
communications@bancroftpto.org	and	we	will	look	into	them	directly.
	Thank	you!

HAVE	NEWS	TO	SUBMIT	TO	THE	BOBCAT?		Email	us	at
communications@bancroftpto.org.	All	submissions	must	be	received	by	the	end

of	the	month	to	be	included	in	the	next	monthly	update.
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